
Another superb day for running and excellent underfoot conditions for the 
135th Eglinton parkrun on the 3rd October 2015. We had 8 runners out 
of the 140 runners who competed, this is they 
 
Jim Sneddon 1st VM45-49 
Mike Flinn 1st MV60-64 
William Herman  
Liz McGarry 1st WV60-64 
Liz Colquhoun  
Bob Nicol 
Steven Connell  
Ian McManus 1st MV 70-74 
 
There were PB's for William, Liz, Steven and Ian. Well done to you all. We 
had two members doing stewarding duty and they were Angela Brown and 
Joe McNamee. Well done to everyone who represented the club on 
Saturday. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The 134th Eglinton parkrun was run on 26th Sept 2015 and we had 
excellent underfoot conditions leading to a few PB's in the field. Our club 
had 12 runners out of a field of 152, these are they 
 
Tony McKnight 1st MV 45-49 
John Miller 1st MV 35-39 
Jim Sneddon 
Joe McNamee 
Mike Flinn 1st VM 60-64 
Colin Patterson 
Liz Colquhoun 
Yvonne Gallagher 
Ian McManus 1st MV 70-74 
Jaymee Brown 
Angela Brown 
 
We had PB,s for John Miller and Colin Patterson, well done lads. We had 
two members marshalling the course and that was Jennie Jackson and Ross 
Laye. Well done to everyone who represented the club on Saturday. 
 
 


